
 

 

 

Dear New Lebanon Parents/Guardians: 

New York State law requires that each child in a school district have a health 
examination including body mass index before entering school for the first time, 
and again in grades 1, 3, 5, 7, 9, 11.  Students wishing to play interscholastic 
sports or requesting work permits must have an annual health exam. A dental 
exam form is also requested, but not required at these same times.   

Changes in the New York Education Law require that BMI and weight status 
group also be included as part of the physical examination.  We are required to 
report this information to the NY State Dept. of Health.  Please note that names 
of students are NOT included in this report. 

Thank you for your cooperation in these new health endeavors.  Our students 
benefit when we work together to promote the health and achievement of all 
students. 

Please call the school’s Health Office if you have any questions or concerns. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Jennifer Aybar-Blenke, BSN RN  
School Nurse 
New Lebanon Jr/Sr HS 
 

Christina Seyerlein, LPN 
School Nurse 
WBH Elementary  
 

 


